
Saint Bridget Parish School
135 East Division Street

River Falls, WI 54022

Ph. 715-425-1872 www.saintbridgets.org
Dear Middle School Parents,

St. Bridget Parish School requires uniforms for the 5-8th grade Physical Education

classes.  The uniform consists of: deodorant, comb/brush, non marking sole tennis

shoes, finger-tip length shorts, and a t-shirt purchased through the school with the

appropriate logo.  If your student already has shirts from last year they may continue

to wear those. We will be ordering new t-shirts from River City Stitch for $14.00.  One

shirt will be provided to your child (in grades 5 and NEW to St. Bridget School students

ONLY, as they are entering Middle School) free of charge, however, you may purchase

an additional shirt so your child has a clean one available if needed.  Please return this

form and $14.00 for each additional shirt by September 9, 2022.  Please have your

child give the money to their homeroom teacher.  It will take a couple of weeks for the

shirts to arrive, please send your child to school with a solid color, no logo, t-shirt.  If

you have further questions please let me know.

Thank you,

Jeremy Menden

Student Name______________________will need ______ shirt(s) at

$14.00 each.  Size Requesting:_____________

Checks can be made out to Saint Bridget School.

http://www.saintbridgets.org

